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I have quoted the Beatles many many times, ñwe get by with a little help from our 
friends,ò but it is just so true! When the VASA Board of Directors realized that it 
was definitely time to update the Resident Artists Handbook, Miles Constable and 
Michele Ho Lung sprang into action. With assistance from our ever helpful         
Executive Director Danielle Gauthier and after a considerable amount of work,  
research and policy discussion, the project is complete. While this may not be 
earth shattering news for our general membership at least there is now a        
comprehensive up to date manual for our resident artists. Thank you Miles, 
Michele, Danielle and our Board of Directors! You are all  appreciated and good 
VASA friends and members. 
 
Heaven knows we all need friends when the winter weather is challenging! The 
Red Deer Advocate in writing an article about  VASAôs current exhibiting artist, 
Margriet Hogue, said ñshe believes nature can be a soothing balm for the winter 
blues.ò  Well, I do know her exhibit at VASA is definitely helping with the February 
blahs. Although when I first saw the title I was puzzled, ñExcavationò?  Reading 
her artist statement, the title suddenly made sense; it was perfect! 
 
Margriet writes, ñI come to my art from a textile background and therefore my work 
tends to be more linear in format. I incorporate various textures into my work 
through layering papers, mediums and paint. I scrape into this revealing what lies 
below the surface. Sometimes I add a transfer from photos I have taken of things 
when I am out and about. Towards the end I will occasionally draw into the     
painting adding lines or different marks. In some way I am also digging deeper 
into myself and discovering new things.ò 
 
Itôs cold!  Its winter! But letôs all dig deep,  get off the couch, and join Margriet 
Hogue and all of our VASA friends for a warm opening reception on Thursday 
February 7 at 7:00 pm. A great show, you will be glad you did. 
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   VASA Galleries Present:  

Mainspace  

Gallery  

Corridor Gallery  

Faces in the Crowd�³Peter Ono  

January 10�³March 13 2019 


